
Dear parents and carers, 

We are delighted to be supporting the NSPCC again by taking part in Number Day on 

Friday 3 February 2023. Number Day is a great way to make maths fun and bring about 

a positive, ‘can-do’ attitude towards it. 

We will be having a fun day of maths activities and we will be taking part in Dress up for 

Digits. Children are asked to wear an item of clothing with a number on it (football shirt, 

cap, netball shirt or even a onesie!). To help raise money for the NSPCC, we are asking 

for a £1 donation. By raising money, we can help to fund NSPCC vital services such as 

Childline – the helpline that’s always there for children and young people. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs G Morgan 
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